

The Ruffed Grouse Society will be hosting a

CHAPTER MEETING

Tuesday, May 15, 2018 6:00 – 8:00 PM

at

Covered Bridge Farm Table

57 Blair Road Campton, NH 03223

We will be having a second meeting in regards to starting a
New New Hampshire Chapter of the Ruffed Grouse Society.

This meeting will be more formal and include presentations from
Tripp Way (RGS Regional Director) and
Andy Weik (RGS Regional Biologist)
on how we can successfully start a chapter
and begin to complete habitat projects in NH.

All are welcome, attendance is free!
Bring your friends and family and additional interested people.

For information & to attend, contact: bradfb102@aim.com or tompundy@yahoo.com